
Eastern District of Rhode Island FY 2023 Financial Summary 

In Fiscal Year (FY) 2023 (October 1, 20212 to present, September 20th 2023) Eastern Rhode Island has 
obligated a grand total of $2,026,562.96 in new conservation contracts.  In Bristol County we obligated 

$184,565.32 in new programs and in Newport County a total of $1,841,997.64 was spent on new 
contracts including $1,000,000 in easement programs.  In addition to new contract obligations, Eastern 

RI has also certified the completion of $348,929.24 worth of conservation practices.  

Obligations of new contracts overall summary by Program: 

Obligations of new contracts by Program per district: 

EQIP 764,115.64$      
EQIP IRA 78,187.32$         
CSP 135,235.00$      
AMA  $         49,025.00 
ACEP  $   1,000,000.00 

Bristol Newport 
EQIP 155,673.00$      608,442.64$       
EQIP IRA 14,034.32$         $          64,153.00 
CSP  $        14,858.00  $       120,377.00 
AMA 0  $          49,025.00 
ACEP 0  $    1,000,000.00 



Payments Processed by Town: 

 

Barrington 5,082.39$      
Bristol 113,989.19$ 
Warren 31,944.87$    
Jamestown 5,070.94$      
Little Compton 22,562.89$    
Middletown 25,787.38$    
Newport 3,176.78$      
Portsmouth 48,994.53$    
Tiverton 92,320.27$    


